
 September 4, 2024 

 Bloomfield, Iowa  

 Courthouse Boardroom 

 10:00 A.M.  

 

The Davis County Board of Supervisors met in special session on Wednesday,  

September 4, 2024 with Chairman David Henderson and Member Alan Yahnke present.    

Member Ron Bride was absent.    

 

Alan Yahnke made motion, seconded by Dave Henderson and carried unanimously, to 

approve the agenda.  

 

The Board met with Optimae CEO Susan Martin, Joanna Smith and Dawn McCarty.  

They shared with the Board that Davis Center will be closing by January 1, 2025 and they would 

no longer be leasing the County Home facility.                            

 

Dave Henderson moved to adjourn; Alan Yahnke seconded; carried unanimously.  

 

 

_____________________________ 

 

 

_____________________________  

ATTEST:  LINDA HUMPHREY  

       DAVIS COUNTY AUDITOR AND  

                COMMISSIONER OF ELECTIONS                    _____________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 


